SMITHVILLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN
RETREAT WORK SESSION
May 27, 2021

A Retreat Work Session of the Smithville Board of Aldermen was held on May 27, 2021 at
Paradise Pointe Golf Course in the Meeting Room.

Present: Mayor Damien Boley; Board members: John Chevalier Jr., Kelly Kobylski, Dan Hartman,
Steve Sarver, Marvin Atkins and Dan Ulledahl.

Staff: Cynthia Wagner, Anna Mitchell, Jack Hendrix, Jason Lockridge, Stephen Larson, Chuck
Soules, Matt Denton and Linda Drummond.

Call to Order
Mayor Boley called to order the Retreat Work Session at 8:52 a.m.

Strategic Planning Retreat
Patty Gentrup, Program Manager for the University of Kansas Public Management Center, was
the facilitator for the retreat.

The Board reviewed the existing vision and goals, progress in meeting those goals and
identified priorities for the coming twelve to fifteen months.

Adjourn

The Mayor declared the retreat work session adjourned at 3:15 p.m.
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